
December 29, 1993 

Dear Harold: 

II was nice to hear from you! I'm glad that you've read the book. I hope that it may have 
helped you in some way. 

Rusty and I would be happy to let you use his photograph in your book. I've had a local 
photo lab do a copy of DP #22 from page 163 of my book and enclosed it for you. I've 
also included 2 negatives of the same photo. 

I had the man at the lab include the white border around Rusty's original photo in order 
to not lose any of the periphery detail. You might want to trim around the photo (or have 
your book printer do so) to get a nicer looking finished product. 

If you decide to use the photo in your book, I would appreciate you giving credit 
underneath or by it by staling from JFK First Day Evidence by Gary Savage." 

Good luck to you, and let me know if I might be of any further help. 

Sincerely, 	_ 

(C--)  

Gary SrJvage 
P.O. Box 2741 
Monroe, LA 71207-2741 

(318) 322-4081 


